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HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD 

- INFORMATION -

DATE: September 3, 2020 
REPORT TO: Chair and Members 

Hamilton Police Services Board 

FROM: Eric Girt 
Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: Coroner’s Inquest into the Death of Anthony DIVERS 
PSB 20-054 

BACKGROUND: 

The Hamilton Police Service (HPS) examined five jury recommendations in relation to the 
Coroner’s Inquest of Mr. Anthony DIVERS. Of the 13 recommendations made by the jury, 
four (4) apply to both the Ontario Police College and the HPS (2, 3, 4, 5), while number six 
(6) only applies to the HPS.

The HPS has completed a review of all five (5) recommendations.  Four (4) of the 
recommendations have the content or intent of the recommendation already in place.  

On June 3, 2020 a letter was sent to the Office of the Chief Coroner for Ontario to provide an 
update on the status of the recommendations.  The final recommendation number six (6), a 
debrief with the involved Officer, was actioned on Monday June 8, 2020. 

A response letter detailing the actions and position taken by the HPS has been written and 
was submitted to the Office of the Chief Coroner. 

Eric Girt 
Chief of Police 

Attachment: Letter to the Office of the Chief Coroner 

EG/N. Goodes-Ritchie 

cc: Ryan Diodati, Deputy Chief – Support 
Nancy Goodes-Ritchie, Superintendent – Professional Development Division 
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